
PTF Officers

Volunteers
Needed!

Please check out our
Volunteer sign up page

for opportunities to
volunteer at PTF

sponsored events.

EMAIL US AT
FBCAPTF@CRUSADERSONLINE.ORG

Upcoming Events:
Treat Trolley

Milk Jug Collection
Coin Wars

Erin Walker- President
Amanda Perretti- VP

Erica Reed- Treasurer
Karsyn Hale- Publicity Director
Carli Wieda- Event Coordinator

Caitlin Hart-Van Groningen- Missions Coordinator

Angela Brown- Secretary

Save your milk
jugs! We will be
collecting clean
gallon milk jugs
starting January

8th! 

COIN WARS!
Start saving your change! Coin Wars is
back January 29th! The class with the

most coins will win a PIZZA PARTY!

Sponsorships:
We need your help getting local

business sponsorships. These
sponsorships will help with the

Art Gallery Fundraiser in April to
raise funds for the new

playground at the new school!
Our goal Is $30,000!

See the next page for more info!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/fbcacrusadersptf
https://signup.com/go/izJDiTs
mailto:fbcaptf@crusadersonline.org


ART GALLERY
SPONSORSHIP
MENU

20
24

*10 Sponsorship Spots Available

1/8 page advertisement in event brochure and printed materials
Company/Family name listed on event banner
Social media recognition 

1/4 page advertisement in event brochure and printed materials
Company logo (or family name) displayed on all banners at event
Event sponsor announced & thanked every hour at event
Social media recognition 
Small Spot on Playground Dedication

GOLD
SPONSOR

SILVER
SPONSOR

PLATINUM
SPONSOR
*

$250

$500

$1000

Exclusive table at event (table of 8)
Company logo (or family name) displayed on event banner
Event sponsor announced & thanked every hour at event
Half page advertisement in event brochure and printed materials
Social media recognition 
Exclusive Art Piece
Large Spot on Playground Dedication 

Website:

Contact Name:

Company/Family Name: Email:

Phone:

Cash / Check #



First Baptist Christian Academy PTF 
201 E. Moody Blvd 
Bunnell, FL 32110 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of the Parent-Teacher Fellowship 
of First Baptist Christian Academy, a distinguished institution committed to providing quality 
education rooted in Christian values. We are currently in the planning stages of an exciting 
event that I believe aligns with the values and interests of your business. 

Our school is organizing an Art Gallery Fundraiser, which will take place on April 27, 2024 at our 
new campus at 1 Pine Lakes Parkway in Palm Coast. The purpose of this event is to raise funds 
for a special project close to our hearts—the installation of a playground at our new campus. 
The playground will not only enhance the learning environment for our students but also serve 
as a recreational space for those utilizing before and after care for working parents. 

Our fundraising goal for this initiative is $30,000, and we are reaching out to local businesses 
for support and partnership. By sponsoring our Art Gallery Fundraiser, you will not only be 
making a positive impact on the lives of the students at First Baptist Christian Academy but also 
contributing to the overall well-being of our community. 

We believe that a partnership with your business would be mutually beneficial, providing your 
organization with exposure to our school community and beyond. Your contribution will be 
acknowledged in our event materials, including promotional materials, social media campaigns, 
and during the event itself. Additionally, we are open to discussing any specific promotional or 
advertising opportunities that would be of value to your business. Attached are the 
sponsorship levels and sign-up sheet. 

Thank you for considering our request, and we look forward to the possibility of working 
together to create a lasting impact on the lives of our students and community. Please feel free 
to contact our PTF President, Erin Walker, at fbcaptf@gmail.com to discuss this opportunity 
further. 

Sincerely, 

First Baptist Christian Academy, PTF Member 


